Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject:

FW: Short term vacation rentals

----Original Message----

From: Diane Handloser [mailto:jd.handloser@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 3:57 PM

To: Allen, Michael (COB)

Subject: Short term vacation rentals

Dear Supervisors,

I am very happy that you are going to take up the issue of short term vacation rentals this week. There are several in our neighborhood and I find it very disheartening. We have worked hard to build a sense of community on our street and have undertaken several projects for the betterment of the neighborhood which have required us to work through difficult issues together. To now have a succession of strangers coming and going makes it feel less like the community we've worked so hard to build.

We are zoned Residential. Why are there these commercial ventures on the street? I object vehemently and ask you to tackle this problem in order to protect our neighborhoods.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Diane Handloser

148 Hermosillo Road Montecito 93108